Dear Activities Committee,

| am writing to formally request funding support for a series of events in honor of Women’s History
Month at Bakersfield College. These events aim to celebrate the contributions of women
throughout history, promote gender equity, and provide meaningful educational experiences for
students and the broader community.

Our proposed Women'’s History Month programming includes panel discussions with distinguished
female leaders, interactive workshops on gender equity and leadership, film screenings highlighting
women’s contributions in various fields, and networking opportunities for students to connect with
professionals and role models. These events will be open to all students, faculty, staff, and
members of the community to encourage broad participation and engagement.

The benefits of this initiative are extensive. For current BC students, these events align with Student
Learning Outcomes by fostering critical thinking, cultural awareness, and leadership development.
Participation will enhance students’ understanding of historical and contemporary gender issues
while empowering them with the skills necessary to advocate for equality and social change.
Additionally, the college will benefit by demonstrating its commitment to diversity, equity, and
inclusion, reinforcing its role as a leader in fostering an inclusive academic environment.

The impact of these events extends beyond the campus community. By inviting local organizations
and community members, we aim to build stronger relationships between the college and the
broader public, creating opportunities for ongoing partnerships. Research shows that inclusive and
educational events contribute positively to student retention, engagement, and academic
performance. Moreover, highlighting women's achievements and challenges in various fields
encourages students to pursue diverse career paths and contribute meaningfully to society.

To bring this vision to life, we seek funding to cover ASL Interpreters, catering, and logistical
support. Any financial contribution will directly support the success of these programs and ensure
accessibility for all participants. We welcome the opportunity to discuss potential sponsorship
recognition and collaborations to further our shared commitment to education and social progress.

Thank you for your time and consideration. | look forward to the possibility of working together to
make Women’s History Month a meaningful and inspiring experience for our students and
community. Please feel free to reach out to me directly to discuss this request further.

Sincerely,

Olivia Garcia
Professor of History
Bakersfield College



